
 

 

Professional Notice 

To:  Pharmacy Practitioners 

From: Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists 

Date:  December 23, 2022 

Re:  Notice of Scam Involving Narcotics 

 

McKesson has advised the NSCP of fraudulent recall notices for narcotics that are being faxed to pharmacies 

across Canada. The scam is aimed at having pharmacies provide the “recalled” narcotics to a courier that has 

been sent to collect them (a reputable courier, who is apparently innocently unaware of the scam).  

Please make sure all staff are aware of this and contact police if such a fraudulent communication is received.  

Additional details about the fraudulent activity is posted on the NSCP website under news. 

 


